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With valentines coming up, why don’t you fall in love with a monkey? The monkeys in our 

care still need your help as they undergo rehabilitation for a release back into the wild. Our 

valentine hamper includes; an A4 picture of your monkey, a free entry gift certificate to come 

see your adopted monkey, a monkey fact sheet, twice a year update and an adoption 

certificate  

 

 

 

2020 milestones 
 2020 was a hard year for everyone 

and Colobus Conservation could not 

thank you enough for the unending 

support you have provided us. 

Through your help in 2020, we have 

been able to: 

✓ Plant a total of 254 trees in 

schools, residential homes and 

hotels 

✓ Attend to 210 welfare callouts 

✓ Attend to 20 human-primate 

issues 

✓ Successfully hold 2 major 

fundraising events 

✓ Host 326 pupils (7 primary 

schools) in our education 

program 

We are also happy to announce that we 

managed to raise $ 6780 during our 

December global giving campaign. This 

much needed funds will go towards our 

operations and repairing our rescue 

truck so as to enable us attend to 

welfares. ASANTE SANA!! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Last season’s baby  
Our last season’s baby; baby jiwe, is all grown up! She has 
blossomed into a beautiful young juvenile and has been 
integrated into the nursery. She now enjoys the full-time 
attention of her mom Mrembo and her brother Tiny Tim. 
However orphan care season is not over, we have a new 
baby on board. At only 3 weeks old, our baby Ndege 
(meaning airplane as she was found on the way to the 
airstrip) lost her mum to a dog attack that would have 
claimed her life too. Luckily, she was rescued and brought 

to Colobus Conservation where she is currently under orphan care.  

 

Animal welfare   

In the month of January, welfare callouts have been low. In this month we have 
recorded 10 cases with 
the summary as above 
  
  
 

 

 

Release  
In October 2019, Colobus Conservation conducted 

2 major releases, releasing all the captive primates 

back into the wild. More than one year later, we 

are elated to report that the released monkeys 

have finished one year back into the wild with the 

adult female Sykes already become a mom! 

Monitoring of the two troops continues so as to 

ensure they are healthy and continue having a 
happy life in their natural environment 

Education  
In 2021, we have opened with a bang and in January, we have hosted one school in 

our education program. The pupils had a 
chance to learn in our new education classroom 
where lessons have been made easier through 
our smart board. If you wish to have your 
school be part of this magical and learning 
experience, please write to us at 
enquiries@colobusconservation.org 
 

 
   

Our work is dependent on your kind donation. To 

know more or to donate towards our work, 

please contact us through: +254 711479453 or 

email: admin@colobusconservation.org 

mailto:enquiries@colobusconservation.org

